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November 9, 2012 ~¥ 
Licensing Assistance Team 
Division ofNuclear Materials Safety 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region 1 

03037gSo 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, P A 19406-1415 

Subject: Notice ofTransition ofTemporary Field Activities at PSC Environmental Services, Detroit, 
Michigan 

Dear Licensing Assistance Team; 

This letter is formal notice that Shaw field activities with radioactive materials at PSC Environmental Services, 
Detroit, Michigan under our Materials License Number 20-31340-01 have been completed. 

All radioactive materials generated at the Detroit temporary job site have been shipped for disposal as 
documented on the attached shipping manifests. The disposal records will be available at a later date. 

If additional information is required, please contact me as indicated below. 

Yours truly, 

o 

. Somerville, PhD., CHP, REA 

Director 
Environment, Safety, Health & Quality 
Shaw Environmental & Infrastructure, Federal 
(925) 222-0848 cell 
mark.somerville@shawgrp.com 

Attachment: . shipping manifests 

cc: Robert Gattone 
U.s. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region III 
Division ofNuclear Materials Safety, Materials Inspection Branch 
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 

Lisle, Illinois 60532-4352 
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100 TECHNOLOGY CENTER DRIVE, STOUGHTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02072 
207.939.4886· FAX 617.589.1153· SHAW ENVIRONMENTAL & INFRASTRUCTURE GROUP 
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